
 

  

 

 

 

 

  Ref: FSH/LMG 

 

 

16 November 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Aspirations Evening - Thursday 18 November between 6-8pm 

 

We would like to invite you to our flagship careers event. The Aspirations Evening at BBEC is an outstanding 

opportunity to meet with employers, advisors and professionals from across all the employment and 

education sectors who can provide advice on the options available to students when they leave school. We 

will have over 300 guests and 40 businesses in attendance, including notable local employers, like Yorkshire 

Building Society, the NHS and Armed Forces and many of the local colleges, universities and training 

providers. 

 

There will also be resources to take away and a number of workshops and seminars including:  

 

• Understanding apprenticeships, all academic levels. 

 

• Bring your CV and they will help you improve it as well as offer interview technique 

guidance. 

 

• Further Education application process help and guidance. 

 

These seminars are a unique opportunity to support you as a parent or carer and to help your child make 

an informed decision about what they want to do Post 16. 

 

There will be a variety of providers attending including: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

This is a one-off opportunity for students in Years 10, 11 and their parents and carers to learn about the 

vast array of career and educational pathways available.  The aim of the evening is to provide the 

opportunity to open a dialogue about your child's future plans and how to realise his/her career 

aspirations. Students will have the opportunity to apply to some of the vacancies that are available as well 

as apply to the college of their choice 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Following the event, students will also be taking part in a mock interview session with some external 

providers on the 23 or 30 of November. This will hopefully help support your son/daughter to be more 

prepared for an interview at college or with an employer. It is really important that you encourage your 

child to attend as this will hopefully help them to prepare for an important part of the their progression.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you do attend the event there will be a prize draw for all students who complete their capture 

form during the night, to win an exclusive prize. 

 

There is also more information about our outstanding careers programme at BBEC on our website 

www.buttershaw.net 

 

 If you have any further questions about the event please email me on lee.grant@bbec.bdat-academies.org   

 

I look forward to seeing you there  

 

Yours sincerely 
 

L Grant 
  

Lee Grant  

http://www.buttershaw.net/
mailto:lee.grant@bbec.bdat-academies.org

